
PASTORAL MEETING SUMMARY  09/08/2025 
 

 

The Pastoral Council met on September 8. Father reported that the AC will be 
installed in September, but the parking lot project has been postponed to next 
year. Our most relevant topics discussed were final plans for the family 
picnic,  updates to our parish website, and  the upcoming Ministry Fair on the 
weekend of Oct 18 and 19 after the Masses.  This is your opportunity to check 
out all our ministries and sign up for one (or more) that you would like to help 
out with. Hope to see you there.  

 


